
20/01/2021 

MRS Rachael Lambert 
28 Adams ST 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
rae.lambert@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I strongly believe this development is unnecessary to our community. It is not in keeping with 
the Forest area.
I have lived in the area since 1990 and the council is constantly cutting down our trees and 
building units which we do not need. Our schools, roads and infrastructure are already 
stretched to the limit!! 
Do not build these appartments - we already have 2 gyms within 50 metres of this proposed 
development! 
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